

May 26, 2008

Dear Friends,

Greetings to everyone attending the 5th Annual Sikorsky Memorial

President Bush and I are grateful to the members of the military for their dedicated service to the nation. We are touched by the ways people across the country express their support for our troops and their families.

Thank you to the Sikorsky Fallen Heroes Committee for all you do to remember those who have sacrificed their lives for our country. You bring comfort to many families and honor Connecticut's bravest men and women in wonderful ways.

With admiration and best wishes,

Laura Buch